


Dear Classmates,

I am writing to share some good news for the future in this time of uncertainty. Our 45th reunion is May 29-30 and we have some exciting events planned. I hope you received my letter in February and the reunion packet from Trinity with details and have had a chance to put the reunion on your calendar.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are arriving in town on Friday, May 29 and planning to register on campus, you will do so from 2-6pm at the Payden Academic Center. There will be tours of the center from 3:30-4:30pm. I attended the dedication of this center and was blown away by what Trinity has to offer and I know you will be as well. While there will be a cocktail reception on campus Friday evening, we would like to hold an unofficial reception at the Dubliner from 6:30-8:30pm. This is within walking distance to the Washington Court Hotel (discounted rates available).	Comment by Stephanie Melvin: 

On Saturday, May 30 I hope you can plan to spend your day at Trinity. I have a lot planned. You can register Saturday morning, but please arrive with enough time to attend President Pat McGuire's update at 10am in the Payden Academic Center. If you have not been in touch with Trinity over the past few years this will be a great way to reconnect with what is happening at the college. I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the luncheon at the Trinity Center at noon. Following the luncheon, as a class we will go to the second floor "Nun's Chapel" in Main for a class prayer service to remember our ill and deceased classmates, friends, and family. Afterwards we will have our class meeting in the chapel to discuss plans for our 50th reunion in 2025. Before Mass, please take time to explore the campus, visit the bookstore, etc. At 3:45 please meet on the steps of Main Hall so we can walk as a class to Mass. 

On Saturday evening following the President's reception on the front lawn of the chapel we will have a class dinner at the restaurant,  Busboys and Poets on Monroe Street NE in the recently revitalized Brookland. We can walk or shuttle from Trinity at 6:45. You will be amazed by what the Trinity University and Catholic University students have access to in Brookland today! This will be a more informal dinner than in the past and I hope that will allow us to interact a bit more. We will not have a prix fix menu. 

Please update any contact information for yourself or other classmates who may not have received this email. I hope you will encourage our classmates to attend reunion. I know this is a time of uncertainty, but knowing I will see you all at our reunion will make getting through this easier.

Looking forward to reunion,

Marianne Horstmann English

